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Dear Parent & Carer 
 
I am looking forward to meeting your child again in Gleniffer and welcoming them to their visit at 
the end of this week. Please read the following important Health and Safety information. 
 

 Pupils should not attend if they feel unwell or have any symptoms of COVID-19 

 On arrival pupils should wait in the front playground and keep 2 meters apart from other 

pupils 

 On entry to the building pupils and staff will be required to sanitise their hands - they can 

bring their own or use the stock provided by the school  

 There will also be a sanitising station outside each classroom being used.  

 Inside the building pupils must keep 2 meters apart from others and should avoid touching 

surfaces 

 Coughs and sneezes must be caught in a tissue and disposed of immediately 

 Pupils should avoid touching their face with their hands. 

 

I trust the measures being put in place are reassuring to you and please note that following them 
is mandatory. 
 
Learning in school will look and feel different for everyone for some time and health and safety will 
be our priority. I am confident your child will get the best possible learning experience at Gleniffer 
with an excellent team of teachers and staff to support them. 
 
Warm regards,  
 
Aileen Sangster 
Depute Head Teacher 
 

http://www.glenifferhigh.renfrewshire.sch.uk/

